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Title: Consider recommendations regarding a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the City of Santa
Barbara to provide Parking Permits for use of City Parking Lot 6, First District, as follows:

a) Approve and authorize the Chair of the Board to execute an MOU between the City of Santa
Barbara and the County of Santa Barbara, which outlines the terms by which the City of Santa
Barbara will provide parking permits for the County’s use of City Parking Lot 6 at no cost; and

b) Find that the proposed actions are not a project under the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA) pursuant to sections 15301 of the CEQA Guidelines, because they consist of permitting for
the continued use of facilities that does not involve any physical changes and therefore, have no
potential to have any effect on the environment.
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Acted on as follows:BOARD OF SUPERVISORS2/8/2022 1 Pass

Consider recommendations regarding a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the City of Santa Barbara
to provide Parking Permits for use of City Parking Lot 6, First District, as follows:

a) Approve and authorize the Chair of the Board to execute an MOU between the City of Santa Barbara and the
County of Santa Barbara, which outlines the terms by which the City of Santa Barbara will provide parking
permits for the County’s use of City Parking Lot 6 at no cost; and

b) Find that the proposed actions are not a project under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA)
pursuant to sections 15301 of the CEQA Guidelines, because they consist of permitting for the continued use of
facilities that does not involve any physical changes and therefore, have no potential to have any effect on the
environment.

County of Santa Barbara Printed on 4/25/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

